
 
          

 

To: Gino Betts, OPA Director  
CC: Daniel Okada, OPA Assistant Director of Investigations  
From: Payton Schenck, OIG Lead Investigative Specialist 
Date: October 3, 2024 
Re:  OIG Certification Memo for 2024OPA-0259 

 
OIG Certification Memo  

OIG has reviewed the investigation for case 2024OPA-0259. The investigation is certified as thorough, 
timely, and objective.  

In the casefile OPA uses the intake investigation for related OPA case 2024OPA-0221. While this does not 
impact OIG’s determination the case is thorough, timely, and objective, using an intake investigation with 
Named Employees not involved in the investigation could cause future confusion, and removing sections 
not relevant to the current allegation in the future would be preferred.  

Respectfully,  

 

_________________________ 

Payton Schenck, OIG Lead Investigative Specialist  

                           


